Q O

240 North Judd Street - Honmolulu, HI Y6817
Home Phone: bh31-7985 Office Phone:bh3il-2b35
Fax Number: 1-5»31-312z4

August b, 1951

Mr. Norman Hayashi, Director
Hawaii County Planning Department
25 Aupuni Street

Hilo, Hawaii 896720

RE: Consolidation/Resubdivision Application No. 90-20,
A 3:B-1-Q09- and Consolidation/Resubdivision
Application Ne. 30-39, TMK 3:8-1-008-027 &

TMK 3:8-1-010-02

Dear Sir,

On February 21, 1991 I wrote to you requesting clarification
of +the full extent of a public access right-of-way on Kaawaloa
Road in South Kona created by the applicant of Consclidation/
Resubdivision Application No. 80-38. Said right-of way &
application were approved by the Flanning Department in June 19820
as Subdivision #5817,

My £amily desires an answer to the questions raised in my
February 21st letter, as the subject of road improvements and the
axtent of a public right-of way on Kaawaloa Hoad may have direct
bearing on our negotiations with the Hawaii County Planning
Department and Public Works Department regarding our
Consolidation/Resubdivision Application No. 50-20.

On March 18, 1991 your office wrote to me saying that the
Planning Department had referred my correspondence to the Office
nf Corporation Counsel for review & a formal opinion. ©Since that
letter I have not received any written response to my initial
correspondence. Will you please send me a copy of the Office Of
Corporation Counsel’'s opinion and a statement of you department’s
position on the right-of-way created in Subdivision #5317 as soon

as is reasonably possible,

Dexter A. Smith

Sincerely,

DAS:tths
ne: Michael J. Matsukawa, Corporation Counsel
Thomas L. H. Yeh



